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Vehicle Burglary Being Investigated
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched following the burglary of a vehicle in
Corning.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office says sometime between 7:45 the morning of
April 5th and 5:00 the evening of April 6th, an unknown person removed a wallet
containing cash and a drivers license from a vehicle parked at 6409 Madison
Street.

The loss was placed at $81.

Anyone with information on the crime is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.    
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